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Boeing Vice President, Homeland Security John Stammreich will participate in the Thomas Weisel Partners
Security Technology Conference in New York on Monday, Dec. 5, at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time.

A live audio webcast of his remarks will be available on the Internet. Individuals should check the web site prior
to the event to ensure their computers are configured for the audio stream.
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